## FRIENDS OF ST NICHOLAS SCHOOL

After such an unusual and difficult year for everyone the Friends of St Nicholas are disappointed that we have not been able to carry out any exciting fundraising activities over the past year.

However, we have still managed to raise a few hundred pounds with the help of parents/grandparents/carers and the community by using Easyfundraising, arranging Bag2School and by having a little secondhand bookstall at the village shop.

We have been able to help School this year by purchasing the following: Year 6 leavers hoodies, whole school trip to Thorpe Perrow including coach fees and ice creams, fruit drinks for all the children on sports day, bookbags for new children attending school, the year 6 leavers trip and we have put money to one side and asked all 3 classes to provide us with a wish list to pay for things that they would like that the school cannot budget for so we look forward to receiving those.

In September we are hoping to be able to arrange a date when anyone who is interested in joining or helping the Friends can discuss ways in which we can raise funds and organise events for the following school year. Please look out for the time and date and we hope you can join us.

We would like to thank all the Friends for their continuous support, even though we have not had any events we have still been planning things. We would also like to thank the community for their support and the village shop for allowing our book stall.

Finally we would like to say goodbye and good luck to our Year 6 leavers and wish everyone a happy and safe summer holiday.